
 
 
Dear Potential Sponsor, 

 
The El Segundo Rotary Club is proud to announce our 23rd Movie in the Park! on 
Saturday August 5, 2023. After a three-year Covid induced hiatus, we hope to once again 
welcome approximately 2000 people to El Segundo.  This event was the first of its kind 
and has been the South Bay’s foremost outdoor fun family event. 
 

The El Segundo Rotary Club is a non-profit service club. Without the sponsorship provided 
by your business/company, the Rotary Club would not be able to put on this fantastic 
summer event.  It is through your generous support that we have succeeded in having 
Movie in the Park for twenty-three years now. 
 

Don't miss this golden opportunity to showcase your company and have your business 
name linked with one of El Segundo’s favorite annual events!  The El Segundo Rotary 
Club looks forward to partnering with you.  
 
 

Please return the attached sponsorship application by mailing it along with your 
check to:  
 
El Segundo Rotary Club (Federal ID# 95-6102256)  
P. O. Box 85 
El Segundo, CA 90245 

 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Rotary Member: ______________________ 

 

 

Phone Number: _______________________ 

 
 


